Ruth Nettles OR!(‘;E ggég

To: Hong Wang
Subject: RE: docket title for 020221-TP

I1'11l make appropriate changes, and use this note for documentation in docket file.

————— Original Message—-----

From: Hong Wang

Sent: Monday, June 24, 2002 11:39 AM
To: Ruth Nettles

Cc: Jeff Bates

Subject: FW: docket title for 020221-TP

Ruth, would you make the correction, please? Thanks.

————— Original Message-----

From: Jeff Bates

Sent: Monday, June 24, 2002 11:37 AM
To: Hong Wang

Subject: FW: docket title for 020221-TP

FYTI-TIinitially sent this to Kay a moment ago.

————— Original Message-—---

From: Jeff Bates

Sent: Monday, June 24, 2002 11:36 AM
To: Kay Flynn

Subject: docket title for 020221-TP

Not sure if this has been changed. It should be:

Docket No. 020221-TP - Request by BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. for approval of
amendment to interconnection, unbundling, and resale agreement with XO Florida, Inc. f/k/a
NEXTLINK Florida, Inc.

Thank you,

Jeff Bates

Research Assistant

Competitive Markets and Enforcement
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Cak Blwvd.

Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850

{850) 413-6538 V

(850) 413-6539 F
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